ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC CHURCH The Presentation of the Lord February 2, 2020

Tebluary 2, 2020				
200 Front Street	Pastor; Fr. Matt Rehrauer	476-2827		
Pierce City, Mo. 65723	PCP: Cody Washam	489-5450		
Office 476-2827	DRE: Martha Randall	489-4589		
E-mail address: st_marys@live.com	Principal: Jason Kramer	476-2824		
Online Bulletin: www.catholicdirectory.com	St. Mary's School	476-2824		
School Web Page: www.stmaryschoolpc.org	·			

SCHEDULE OF MASSES FOR FEBRUARY 1st. FEBRUARY 9th

ST. MARY'S		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	ST, AGNES
Saturday	4:00 p.m.	For the Health of Jerry Gasser	Tuesday 8:30 a.m.
Sunday	8:30 a.m.	+ Lindsey Dieckhoff Birthday Remembrance	Thursday 8:30 a.m.
Monday	8:15 a.m.	Rosary & Communion Service	Sunday 10:30 a.m.
Wednesday	8:15 a.m.	+Cecil Blinzler	•
·	7:30 p.m.	Justice and Peace	
Friday	8:15 a.m.	+Poor Souls in Purgatory	
Saturday	4:00 p.m.	+Gene & Rose Marie Gasser & Jeannie McInnis	
Sunday	8:30 a.m.	+Harold Mettlach	
•			

EVENTS OF THE WEEK:

Wednesday, February 5 PSR Classes from 6:15 p.m. -7:15 p.m.

Knights of Columbus Meeting at 8:00 p.m. in the C.R.

Sat. Feb. 8 & Sun. Feb. 9 Anointing of the Sick

The Mirror: The Diocese strongly recommends that every family receive The Mirror. We ask that everyone pay \$14 for their subscription so that the church does not have to

pick up that expense. Thank You,

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Monday, February 10 8:15 a.m. Rosary & Communion Service

Wednesday, February 12 8:15 a.m. Mass

PSR Classes from 6:15 p.m. -7:15 p.m.

6:30 p.m. Mass

8:15 a.m. Mass

St. Mary's Parish Council Meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the C.R.

Friday, February 7

Sat. Feb. 8 & Sun. Feb. 9 Anointing of the Sick

The Mirror: The Diocese strongly recommends that every family receive The Mirror. We ask that everyone pay \$14 for their subscription so that the church does not have to

pick up that expense. Thank You.

YOUR GIFT TO GOD LAST WEEK: Collection Counters in February: Tim & Patty Osterloh

Our weekly budget is \$7,800.00

Last Week's Collection: \$4562.00 Church in Latin America: \$196.00

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

OUR PRAYERS AND SYMPATHY GO TO CAROLYN BOMAN AND HER FAMILY ON THE DEATH OF HER BROTHER-IN-LAW GARY GUNTER. May he be living with God and may his family feel his peace,

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS Vince Witt, Jerry Gasser, Jeff McCaffrey, George Detherage and all the sick and shut-ins of our parish.

END OF YEAR CONTRIUTION TAX LETTER: If you signed up to get your tax letter they are in the back of church.

<u>CAMP RE-NEW-ALL:</u> Cape is open to campers going into 5th -9th grade in the fall, high school staff going into 10th -12th, and adult staff. Parents and grandparents are invited to volunteer, too! Campers are placed on a first-come, first-served basis an weeks fill quickly, so apply early. Brochures are in the back of church.

THE PIERCE CITY SENIOR CITIZENS will have their annual fundraiser Valentine's Dinner on Saturday, February 15th. This year we will serve Pork Medallions w/mushroom sauce, Garlic Mashed Potatoes, Roasted Glazed Carrots, Citrus Walnut Salad along with desserts, rolls and drinks. This helps us to defray operating cost of the center. Hors d'oeuvres will be served at 5:30pm with dinner to follow at 6:00pm. The price is \$15.00 apiece at the time of reservation. For reservations call 476-2265 or 476-5800. Thank you!

NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK:

Last Saturday St. Mary's welcomed the other Catholic Schools from the west half of the Diocese in for a combination Catholic Schools Mass. Afterwards, we went into the gym for our Writers' Guild Awards presentation. Of the eight schools on the West side we had six of them participate in our writing competition. At the end of the night St. Mary's had a total of ten medal winners, the most of all of the schools. Monday a nice size group of parents and students went and helped at the Monett Food Pantry. Team Love won our school wide battle of Catholic Jeopardy. Thursday we welcomed in six guest speakers for our Career Day. They shared some great information with our students about various career opportunities. Be sure to visit the school Facebook page to look at the pictures from all of the activities from the week. Also, go and see our photos of what makes St. Mary's special, our families. Throughout the week families took pictures of themselves in various areas of their days. This was a sort of contest for the families to compete in, but really just a great way for us to steal photos of the many great families in our school. Overall, we had a busy yet great Catholic Schools Week. Thank you to everyone who supports Catholic education!

Home & School News- Mark your calendars, the Mother-Son Dance is scheduled for Saturday, February 29th from 6:00 to 8:00. For early ticket sales: \$25 will get a mother and 2 sons into the dance, \$5 for any additional son. The night of the dance tickets will be \$30 for a mother and 2 sons, then \$5 for each additional son.

APPOINTMENTS

If you are unable to make your appointment, please find a replacement

Saturday, February 8th 4:00 p.m. Mass

Readers: Garrett Schmidt, Beverly Miller

E.M.: Debbie Parrigon, Jim Parrigon, Shelly Stellwagen

Servers: Layla Jones, Lincoln Jones, Maggie Jones

Ushers: Larry Gasser, Doug Sloan, Michael Sloan, Bryan Stellwagen

Sunday, February 9th 8:30 a.m. Mass

Readers: Rachelle Brown, Jennifer Eaton

E.M.: Rachelle Brown, Mellanie Carder, Jennifer Eaton, Debbie Seufert

Servers: Evy Eckhart, Marina Masri, Bronwyn Masri

Ushers: Richard Cochran, Jimmy Conley, Levi Cooper, Jesse Cooper

Monthly appointments will run in the bulletin once a month. Then we will run them weekly.

